
 
 

 

 
DATE: February 10, 2023 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Kendall Matott, Sr. Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT:     Addendum #1 to RFQ, # 38427, Water Well Construction – Lower Floridan  
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make 
all appropriate changes to your bid documents.   
 

1. On Page 57. - ATTACHMENT B - INSURANCE REQUIREMENTS Section (f) Professional 
Liability: Please delete in its entirety. Professional liability coverage is not required for this type of 
activity. 
 

2. Respondent Question: (d) "Builders Risk" Property Insurance - We have what is called an 
"Installation Floater". Would this be acceptable to fulfill this requirement?  
 
Answer: The Instillation Floater insurance is acceptable.  
 

3. Please note the due date for responses has been extended to 2pm February 16, 2023.  
 

 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Bid FORM provided in the qualifications package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail, or call Kendall Matott at kmatott@sjrwmd.com  
or (386) 312-2324. 
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